
This information is taken from the Four Seasons Environmental Centre materials 
prepared in 2007. Many thanks to Ken Duncan and Kela Graphics for 
spearheading the project and Glen Hvenegaard, Chad Winger, Susanna 
Bruneau, and Kim Macklin for the research and writing on the FSEC project. 


The FSEC was a project of the Rotary Club of Camrose funded in part with a 
Government of Canada Rural Economic Development Grant.









































